
More Fracking Responses

 Subject: Hydrofracking

Date: Tue, 22 Jan 2013 11:59:57 -0500 (EST)

From: 
MaryKay Seery 
<seerym@assembly.state.ny.us>

To: <office@nyym.org>

Thank you for your letter from January 15 regarding the dangers of hydrofracking. I 
encourage you to visit Assemblymember Brennan's website (state.ny.us/mem/James-F-Brennan) 
where he expresses his strong views on the subject--see video section/hydrofracking. You can be 
assured that the Assemblymember will bring those views to the Assembly floor when 
hydrofracking legislation is considered. We encourage you to continue voicing your own strong 
opinions on this issue to all your local and statewide representatives. Best, Mary Kay Seery, 
legislative aide to Assemblymember Brennan
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